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First of all, I would like to convey our congratulations to you Mr. Chair, and would like to express that it 

is a great honor for the National Statistics Office of Mongolia to be a member of the Bureau of the 

Committee of Statistics for Asia and Pacific from 2020-2022 and looking forward to cooperate with you 

and provide our best efforts to achieve goals and targets set for us.    

Regarding the report pleased to that, the ESCAP secretariat will be mobilizing resources to support 

countries to address the strengthening of legislative provisions and institutional mechanisms to enable 

national statistical systems to take advantage of new data, data-sharing and innovative technologies and 

advocacy for the expanded use of official statistics for evidence based policymaking and transparent 

governance. As member of PARIS21, NSO Mongolia will available to collaborate on future activities.  

Thank you Mr. Chair 

 


